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Dear Sirs,

Having lodged my support for the campaign to prevent this development in the
World Heritage site, I can only repeat my agreement with their objections.

As I understand it, this plan was formulated before the full extent of the World
Heritage site was recognised, takes no account of the need for much further
archaeological study and makes no provision for the cataloguing or preservation of
the finds which happen to escape destruction.  I also understand that after all the
anticipated expense and disruption, not to say destruction, the net effect will
merely be to remove congestion a few miles further down the main road.

Please implement one of the alternative proposal, preferably bypassing the
heritage site altogether.

Yours sincerely,

Duncan Lunan
Science Writer

                                                       




